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ADANNISTRATION. PUBLICAT1oNS
RESEARCH. AND HISTORIC SITES
208 N. Capttol Avenue

STATE ARCHIVES
3405 N. Logan Street

STATE RIUSEUte
208 N. Capitol Avenue

,

'

!

_

Mr. Michact lultiaan
U. S. Nuc3 car Regulatory Commission
A. R. 5200

3 .. Washington, D. C. 20555 Re: ER-2333

Dear Mr. Kaltman:

Our staff has reviewed the following project and concludes that it
will have no effect on any cultural resources either eligible for
or listed on the National Register of Historic Places.

Midland Power Plant and Associated Facilities, Midland
Michigan.

If archaeological sites, features or materials are enc?untered
during actual construction, please notify the Michigan State Historic
Preservation Office.

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please
contact Donald E. Weston, Environmental Review Coordinator for the

.

Michigan History Division at (517) 373-0510.
'

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment and for your
cooperation.

Sincerely,

Martha M. Bigelow
Director, Michigan History Division
and
State Historic Preservation Officer
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BY: Kath g n B. Eckert
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer
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